
Harold Weisberg 
Route 8, Frederick, Md. 21701 
6/12/73 

Dear ilanny, 

Your misfortune was not difficult to figure out. I as sorry about it. 
I am also sorry that you felt you coulda t trust mo with the knowledge 
because it wasted much time for ne that I do not have before I tent to Yew 
York and much when I VAS there that I needed' for other things. 

Before I left New York I spoke to one of your associates. Isnked that 
the entire file be sent to Diok Gallen, This gentleman assured me it would 
be done as soon as you returned to the office after the loss you had just suffered. 

I have just heard from Dick. He has not received it. I do hole you 
will find torte secure way of getting all of it to him. Please don t forget 
the marked—up copy of the books. 

He has just moved his office. His new address is 14 E 60 St.,10022. 

I hope you pull through the difficult period well. 

Sincerely, 

Harold V ei sbc7i'T 


